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1. New Member Recruitment
· New member recruitment continues to be a high priority at the NAPM LLC.
· Several companies have recently expressed interest in becoming members of the NAPM LLC.  The NAPM LLC has sent the interested companies membership packages and is now waiting for replies.
2. NPAC Release 3.4 (SOW 73)
· In January 2009, the LNPA WG submitted requirements for 22 Change Orders for NPAC enhancements to the NAPM LLC and requested they be considered for a SOW with the NPAC Administrator.  The release package was presented to Neustar, and SOW 73 was approved in September 2009.
· Due to work prioritization, SOW 73 was scheduled for implementation in 2011.  Following are the regional implementation completion dates:
· Midwest Region – March 27, 2011
· Mid-Atlantic and Northeast Regions – April 17, 2011
· Southeast, Southwest and Western Regions – May 1, 2011
· West Coast Region – May 8, 2011
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